
Parent Phone Message – Sunday, November 27, 2016 

William G. Enloe Magnet High School 

 

I trust that each of you had a reflective and restful holiday break.  We are excited about 

welcoming your scholars back to our learning environment at 6:55 tomorrow morning. 

Good Afternoon, Eagle Parents, this is Dr. Chavis, the Proud Principal of the William G. Enloe 

Magnet High School calling with your weekly updates: 

PTSA Meeting:  The next PTSA Program and Membership Meeting will be held on November 

29th, 7 p.m. in the Media Center.  The topic is College Choice and Financial Planning, presented 

by the American College Planning Foundation.  Please take the time to meet other Enloe parents 

and students while learning about the “Financial Impact of a Good College Fit”. 

Early Release:  On Friday, December 2, we will have an Early Release with the instructional 

day ending at 11:40 am.  This is the fourth Early Release day of this school year.  We ask that all 

scholars be off campus at 11:40 am so that our teachers have the opportunity to transition into 

their Professional Learning activities for the afternoon. 

Enloe Giving Tree:  This is the 5th year for the Enloe Giving Tree. This project helps Enloe 

students (and their children) who are in need during the holidays. The tree and instructions are 

posted on the wall in the new faculty lounge on the 1300 hallway. Please see Brandy Lyons with 

any questions.  

Charity Ball:  If you have not already done so, then please consider giving to the annual Charity 

Ball as funds are being raised for the Urban Ministries of Wake County.  Visit our school 

website for more information. 

Continue to visit us on Twitter and Facebook @EnloeMagnetHS for additional updates, to 

include our athletic calendar, school events, and shout outs of students and teachers showing 

their Eagle Pride! 

Thank you for your attention to these announcements. 

And as always, #WeAreEnloe 

 


